
Proposed variations to the Otago Southland Regional Land Transport Plans 2015-2021 
 
HI,  
 
- A direct bus route to Queenstown from Arrowtown and back would be very useful 
- Please try to link times to school times as well, I have tried to use the bus but the 
earliest you can drop children off at Arrowtown School is at 8.30am, waiting until 
9am or after is too long to wait for a bus when every minute counts in terms of 
fitting in work around children. 
- A return time that gets to 4 square (close to the school) for 3pm would be helpful 
too. 
 
At present I lose over 1 hour per day additional travelling time if I wanted to use the 
bus (which I do!), this is an hour less I can work. There are many working parents 
that commute into Queenstown from Arrowtown who would rather use the bus 
system if possible.  
 
Many thanks for your consideration 
 
Kind regards 
Alyson 
 


